
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

10 . 3 . 53 

Walton and Weybridge Urban District Council, 

Council Offices, 

Walton-on-Thames. 

 

For the attention of Mr. Butcher, Surveryors Office. 

 

Dear Mr Butcher, 

With Reference to our recent application for the erection of an advertisement sign, which 

was deferred by the last meeting of your Plans Committee for further information. 

 

We would state that this advertisement was for a purely temporary period of between 

March and June, and was entirely to be used in connection with the Coronation. 

 

We have just telephoned Mr. E.J. Allsop, the Chairman of the Plans Committee, who 

personally sees no objection to the sign. The Manufacturers are forwarding three coloured plans of 

the sign in time for your next meeting 23rd March. 

 

The sign depicted in the photographs was erected in prewar years without any trouble 

whatsoever, and caused no annoyance to anyone. 

 

We trust that we may have your answer on the 24th March, in order that the signs may be 

prepared and erected for this Coronation. 

 

Would you please return our two photographs, loaned to you, as soon as possible. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

N.C. Rogers. 

 

 


